
Auditions for Lehi Elementary’s 
spring musical Annie Jr. will be 
held after school on Tuesday, 
Dec. 17th!  See the Facebook 
Page for a link to sign-up for audition appointments 
or auditions will be first-come/first-served (appointments 
have priority) starting at 3:30.  Call backs will be the 
following day. The first cast/parent meeting will be on 
December 19th. Students in grades 4-6 are invited to 
participate, and should come to auditions prepared 
to sing twelve measures of a Broadway-style song. Start 
getting ready-- more information will be sent home 
soon and watch the Facebook page! 
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PTA  President’s  Message

I  can  hardly  wait  for  Christmas!  I  love  how  the  world  

focuses  on  children  and  giving  service  to  others.  I’m  

thankful  for  our  teachers  and  faculty  at  Lehi  Elementary.  

They  truly  care  and  give  of  themselves  every  day.  I’m  

also  thankful  for  our  volunteers  who  help  out  in  so  many  

ways.  I’m  very  excited  to  listen  to  our  choir  and  band  

perform  (both  directors  volunteer).  Thanks  to  all  of  you!  

May  this  holiday  season  bring  you  great  joy!  

       Amy  Grace  &  Heather  Rasmussen,  Co-­Presidents

Calendar

December
5 Band & Choir Concert 7 pm
11 Dads & Doughnuts 9:15am
 Second Grade, library
13 Science Fair Kick o! Assembly
17 Christmas Sing 
17 Annie Jr. Auditions   see note
18 Call backs by appointment
19 Play Cast/Parent Meeting 
23 Christmas Break
No December PTA Board Meeting

January
6 First day back
7 PTA Board Meeting  10 am 

(Faculty Lunchroom)
15 Dads & Doughnuts 9:15am
 "ird Grade, library
17 Spelling Bee
23 Community Council 3:30pm

Subject to change.  Events updated on the 
Lehi Elementary PTA Facebook page.

Spelling Bee January 17th!

Dads & Donuts 
December 11th

Second Grade -‐-‐ 9:15 am
Science Fair around the Corner!

It’s time to start making 

preparations for this year’s 

Science Fair! We’re already 

looking for volunteers, 

judges, and donations of 

science prizes for our event 

on January 31st! If you can help plant 

students, whether you have an hour or a 

day to give, call Jamie Moesser at 

801-319-1675. 

Chemistry Magic Show Kick-Off Assembly 

at the school on December 13th in the 

morning!

www.facebook.com/
LehiElementaryPTA

Scan with your 
smartphone 
for the latest 

updates, 
events, and 

happenings!



Lehi  Elementary  is  looking  for  

volunteers  to  help  during  

recess.    If  you  are  interested  

in  helping,  call  the  office  

and  give  them  your  name  

and  they  will  help  you  set  

a  time  that  works  for  your  

schedule.    Or  sign  up  for  

“substitute”  service!    

Recess  Volunteers

Volunteering 

in your child’s 

class is fun 

and rewarding 

... and it 

gives great benefits to our school!  

One-on-one help with reading and 

math for students moves everyone 

forward, and helps give individual 

attention and while not taking 

teachers away from the rest of the 

class.  You can volunteer as little 

as 30 minutes a week!  Just talk 

to your student’s teacher ... they 

would love the help!

Brrrr, It’s Cold Outside!
Dressing for Chilly Climates

Wearing the appropriate winter clothing is a good idea if you are planning to 
venture out in cold weather. "is is especially true for children. First, you should make 

sure to dress them in several di!erent layers of clothing. "is will help to keep them warm and dry as 
they play outdoors. "ese layers can easily be removed should your child get too hot.

Layer it on -- Layers not only allow for extra trapping of  body heat, it can be “shed” so you don’t get over-warm 
while inside.  Outer layers should be waterproof, and inner “moisture wicking” to prevent sweat to cause chills.

Cap It O!! -- Much of a person’s body heat is lost through the top of their head, and a hat helps keep you warm.

Drink Up!  -- Did you know that drinking liquids is important even in colder weather? It’s true! As people breathe 
in and out, the body loses a large volume of water. Giving your child soup or cider to drink will not only help them 
to warm them up from the inside out, but will keep them well hydrated.

Wintertime can be an exciting time to play outside, but make sure you and your children are 
well-prepared and well-dressed for the occasion.

For more wintertime safety visit: http://www.cdc.gov/Features/WinterWeather/

Help our PTA earn cash while enjoying 

dinner (and not cooking or doing dishes)

Classroom

Volunteers


